
WELCOME 
Lord of Life Lutheran Church Family and Friends 

December 31, 2020 
 

 
 

“I know the plans I have for your life, plans to give you hope and a future.” 
[Jeremiah 29:11] 

 
Greetings to you all! 
 
Grace, mercy, and peace to you from God our Father and our Savior Jesus Christ. 
 
I am so proud of the way we strapped up our shoelaces and moved forward through the year of 
our Lord in 2020. I thank each of you, individually and corporately, for your support of God’s 
ministry here at 3250 Mt. Zion Road Stockbridge, GA, 30281, on this Circumcision Eve and Eve of 
the Naming of Jesus.  
 
We are the Church, and we will stand on His promise to never leave us nor forsake us, even in a 
pandemic.  
 
My prayer in 2020 and 2021 and beyond: 
“Lord, what is Your will for 3250 Mt. Zion Road and how do we show up and be present?” Amen. 
 
Keep safe please! 
 
I close with a message from the Gospel of St. Luke, chapter 2, verse 21. 
 
Happy New Year. 
 
Grace,  
Reverend Carl Russell Morten 


